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Silver class  

In science we have been looking at parts of body. We started with head, shoulders, 

knees and toes which the children all really enjoyed. We then moved on to looking at 

arms, legs, feet and hands. We used flash cards to identify the parts of the body. We 

then labelled the parts of the body on a work sheet and also on our own body using 

post-it-notes. 
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In Maths we have been learning about sorting. We have been sorting pictures and 

objects by colour.  

In food tech we have been exploring small kitchen appliances. This month we have 

been using a blender to make smoothies. We used strawberries, banana and apples. 
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